
Thanks to all the great fund raising and your generosity we 

were pleased to supply in February new reading books to children in 

Key Stage 1& 2.  Earlier this year we also purchased new netball bibs 

and Forest School clothing.   

Keep an eye out for our new FFG noticeboard that will be installed soon 

outside the school gates to keep you updated on all events and projects. 

What’s Next? Our new project is to 

turn the old allotment area next to the play-

ground into a quiet area for children at break 

times.   If you have any ideas on what could be 

included in the quiet area please let us know.  

We will keep you updated on developments! 

Important Dates: 

Next FFG Committee Meeting 
- Tuesday 15 March 7.30pm at 
the Academy - All Welcome! 

Cake Stall - Friday 18 March 

Logo Competition Entry 
Deadline - Friday 15 April 

Family Luau End of Year Party 
- Friday 22 July  

 

Hello and welcome to our Spring Newsletter update.  The Friends of Flitch Green Academy (FFG) organise 

social and fund raising events throughout the school year with the aim of bringing people together to get to 

know each other, have fun and to raise money for the Academy. 

FFG are only able to continue their hard work with the support of families, 

carers, teachers and the local community.  We will need you in the coming 

year to be able to continue organising the events and projects so please do 

give us some of your time when you can so that the whole Academy can 

benefit. 

         FFG New Logo Competition! 

We really want to give our FFG logo a make over so we are having a competition open 

to all Academy children to design a new logo for us. In Mr Lowe’s assembly on Monday 

21 March some of the FFG members will be talking to the children about designing our 

new logo and competition forms will be going out in the book bags that week.   

The winner will be awarded a prize and the winning design will be unveiled at our end 

of year Family Luau Party on Friday 22 July on our new FFG noticeboard.  Good luck 

everyone and we look forward to seeing your designs! 
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Upcoming Events! 

With just having a small number of members on our committee 

this year we have had to reduce the number of events that we 

are putting on including our summer fayre which is normally held 

in May.  We hope that this is just temporary and hope to increase 

our committee members and volunteers from September 2016. 

Friday 22 July 2016- Family Luau 

This is our annual end of year party to say 

goodbye to our Year 6 children.  We have al-

ready booked our DJ, inflatables and food 

stalls so the plans for a great evening are well 

under way! 

 

 

FFG Committee Member Vacancies 

Calling all Mums, Dad’s, Grandparents and carers! 

If you are interested in becoming part of our friendly commit-

tee of Mums and Dads then please do come along to our 

meetings.  The more members we have the more events and 

projects we are able to organise for our children. 

In September there will be two vacancies on the committee 

including Chairperson and Secretary.  We welcome anyone 

who would like to become a regular member and people who 

would like to be a volunteer to be on call to help at our 

events. 

Please take a look at our 

website for updates 

www.foffg.weebly.com 

Find us on Facebook 

Email us 

ffg@flitchgreen.net 

Suggestions?  We would 

like to hear from you if you 

have any ideas for any 

future FFG events and 

Academy purchases.  

NAME LABELS Flitch Green Academy 

is now registered with Labelplanet - a 

company that makes STICKINS and 

Trons name labels for school uniform 

and equipment (water bottles, shoes 

etc). 

Please visit https://www.name-

labels.com/ for more information and 

to order.  Please quote the school num-

ber 35601 and the Academy will re-

ceive commission from your order. 

 

It’s possible there might be a 

visit from the Easter Bunny at 

the Academy this Easter! 


